
July-August 2017 

Dear Friend, 

A missionary looked at me and said, "I needed this annual 
meeting." 

Comments like these make me grateful to have a small part in 
organizing WWNTBM’s annual meeting for encouragement. 
Every year, since 1971, the missionaries with our agency attend 
a meeting to uplift the spirit and feed the soul. This year we 
had over 100 people in attendance.  

Thank you for supporting Kim and me to encourage and edify 
missionaries. Thank you for your investments in the Great Commission. While there are many 
laborers you can support, we are honored to be your missionaries. Your confidence in our calling 
and work motivates us to be wise stewards of the resources you commit.  

Your support allowed me during July and August to: 

 • train and encourage missionaries.  
 • help three missionary applicants move along in their application process. (Ireland, England, 

and Dominican Republic) 
 • interview with three new missionary families to Bolivia, Syria, and another who works with 

Syrian refugees in Germany at the border.  
 • assist churches with their Great Commission goals.  
 • visit and report to two supporting churches.  

Twenty-four years ago, being nudged by God in a preaching service, I knew He called me to help 
missionaries get to and stay on the mission field. Today, I still know I am doing what God wants, and 
I am where He wants. There is no way for me to fulfill this calling without you. Thank you for your 
help.  

On a personal note, our son, John, will marry Hannah Staley on September 23, 2017. Please pray 
for them as they begin their lives together. They will live in North Carolina after they marry.  

We have new prayer cards. Please contact us and we will send some to you.  

For His harvest, 

 
 
John O’Malley
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